
Hampton Sailing Club 

GP14 Open Meeting Sunday 27th September 2020 

The first Southern Travellers Open Meeting of the season was held at the Club under strict 

compliance with Government Covid Regulations. We were limited to 13 boats but due to various 

factors we had 9 entries with six from the Hampton Fleet and three visitors being Richard Ham from 

Wembley and David Innes and Kate Whyatt from Frensham. 

The forecast was for a strong wind from the North and indeed at times it was strong but being from 

the North it seemed to come from all directions. The rain held off and a good but challenging sail 

was had by all. 

Local knowledge was invaluable and the results were: 

1st Kevin & Charles Anderson in 10737 Red Rampage 

2nd Stuart Jenkins and Nicola Scadden in 8678 Genisis 

3rd Richard Ham and Charlie Cotter in 14166  

Thanks goes to the duty team and to the outside socially distanced bar! 

 

George Bell 

GP Captain 

Hampton Sailing Club. 

 



 

 

 

 

 


